
PTO News & Events 
Week of February 13, 2023 

In the weekly newsletter, you'll find information about  
upcoming events sponsored by the PTO and fundraisers for events.  

You can also find information and signups on our website: https://popepto.org 

Want to know more or have questions about how to volunteer?  
Please email our Pope PTO VP of Communications, Janet Banes, at info@PopePTO.org 

5th Grade Paw Print Painting Dates 
Dates have been set for Paw Print painting. We will offer two sessions for 
the 5th graders and their parents to come paint their paw:  

 Saturday, February 11th from 10:00am – 12:00pm or

 Sunday, February 19th from 3:00 – 5:00pm.

An email was sent out to everyone who purchased this item with a 
SignUp Genius for you to RSVP for your date. If you have any 
questions about Paw Print painting, please contact Courtney 
Lammert at CW1007@hotmail.com 

Fathers-N-Flashlights Packet Pick Up 
Packet pick up for Fathers-N-Flashlights will be on Wednesday, March 1 
from 5 – 8 pm. There will be a drive thru pick up line in the bus area in 
the back of the cafeteria.  

Please write your family last name on a slip of paper to hand to our 
volunteers at the drive thru. Also, you must bring your $75 trash deposit 
in the form of a check written to “Pope PTO” in order to pick up your 
campsite packet. 

If you are unable to pick up your packet on Wednesday, March 1 – then 
you must email Marissa Kobal at fundraising@popepto.org to make 
alternate arrangements to pick up your campsite packet. 

More Watch D.O.G.S. Needed! 
There are still plenty of spaces to sign up to be a part of Watch D.O.G.S. 
If you have volunteered already, you may now sign up to volunteer 
AGAIN!! Please note - If you are going to miss your Watch Dog shift, 
please email pope@cfisd.net, so they know ahead of time. 

Watch D.O.G.S. Signup Link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4cafa82aa3fe3-watch1#/ 

Checking your PTO Account & Order Information 
Haven't updated your contact information or child's teacher? Not sure if you ordered a yearbook?  Visit the 
PTO webpage and click on the menu button labeled "My Account & PTO Orders," which after you sign in, 
will bring you to all the information listed for your PTO account, including your student(s) current grade and 
anything you have ordered through the PTO website. Please make sure your student(s) grade and teacher 
are updated so that items ordered through the PTO website can be delivered promptly and accurately. 

Upcoming Dates 
2/11 5th Grade Paw Painting 

10 AM – 12 PM 

2/14 Valentine’s Day Exchange 

2/14 3rd Grade SRC Demo: 
Arthropods 

2/16 Traditional Literature 
Parade (1st Grade) 

2/16 1st Grade SRC Demo: 
Small Mammals 

2/19 5th Grade Paw Painting 
3 – 5 PM 

2/24 Go Texan Day 

2/24 Field Day Spirit Items Due 
(Homeroom Parents) 

2/27 Mother Goose Visit 
(Pre-K & Kinder)  

3/1 Fathers-N-Flashlights 
Packet Pickup 5-8pm 

3/2 Dr. Seuss’ Birthday &  
Read Across America Day 

3/4-5 Fathers-N-Flashlights 

3/8-10 Field Day 

3/13-17 SPRING BREAK 

3/28 Pre-K SRC Demo: Animal 
Friends 
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